From: Jane Stone

To: PCD
Subject: With thanks!
Date: Friday, August 2, 2019 3:57:26 PM

Finally someone in city government has made a decision we can applaud
and appreciate. That hotel is completely inappropriate for our little town
that's bursting at the seams as it is. We citizens don't NEED a giant
commercial presence. Thanks for deciding on our behalf.

The Stone-Provan Family
13088 Manzanita Dr.
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